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Thursday, 19 July 2018




[bookmark: _GoBack]Safeguarding over the summer holidays

Dear parents/carers,

You may be familiar with the popular video game Fortnite, the online shooter game. While it’s not automatically dangerous, it does carry some risks. 
As your children have some well-deserved rest and relaxation over the summer holidays, we’d encourage you to look out for them playing this game and do what you can to keep them safe. 
I’m attaching a factsheet to help you do just that. It will help you to feel more informed, decide whether you’re happy for your child to play the game, and learn how to set up parental controls. 

If you have any concerns, no matter how small they may seem, about the safety or welfare of any child, please contact the school's Designated Lead for Child Protection, Mr Boothe, Deputy Head Teacher either by email on:
Safeguarding@thejubileeacademy.onmicrosoft.com

Or 

Via the School’s telephone number: 0203 098 1221 


Yours sincerely, 





Mr M Boothe
Designated Safeguarding Lead
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